
We are writing in the context of ongoing activities at Cliveden Stud in Taplow. 

 

Despite recent rulings by yourselves, the owners of Cliveden Stud are following a path of 

continuing and deliberate breaches of planning permissions, apparently in an attempt to 

subvert its continuing as an equine centre. In addition to seven similar applications since 

2007 (all rejected) you have had to make many enforcement actions here, in reality with little 

impact. The latest breaches have appeared since your most recent application rejection. 

 

Can you please advise us as to what positive steps SBDC Planning will take to prevent the 

continuing degradation of this valuable local Green Belt asset? 

 

The Society has been in existence for some sixty years. It has a main objective to ensure that 

all development within the district is of the highest standard and preserves the quality of the 

environment.  It represents a significant proportion of the residents of Taplow. 

 

Roger Worthington, Secretary Hitcham and Taplow Society 

c/o Littlemere, River Road, Taplow SL6 0BB 

 


